
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because because it oversteps the boundaries of a parent child relationship 
and interferes with that relationship, attempting to obtain medical information of minors without 
parent's consent. 
 
Regards,  
ROBERT SNEE  
11370 SW Cindy St 
Beaverton, OR 97008  
 


